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Thank you to everyone for making a tough year a little  
more bearable! It was certainly a magical last week  

with special lunches, parties, and visits from Santa too! 
We wish everyone a restful and safe break and  

Merry Christmas. 
 

 

WE CLOSE TODAY AT 2.15 AND RETURN ON  

TUESDAY 3 JANUARY 2023 

 
Thank you for sharing a fantastic last week of 2022 in school with us. We have 
had fabulous concerts, parties and treats that our children have thoroughly 
deserved and enjoyed. 

It has been an amazing term at Ash Green and everyone has earned a 
fortnight’s rest! 

 

 

Christmas Close  
TODAY! 

Re-open  
Tues 3 January 

2023 
 

Half Term 
Close  

Friday 10 
February 

Re-open 
Monday 20 
February 

   

Easter 
Close 

Friday 31 March 
Re-open 

Monday 17 April 

May Day – Close Monday 1 May 

Half Term Close  
Friday 26 May 

Re-open  
Monday 5 June 

   

Mid-Summer 
Close 

Friday 21 July  

 

Wonderful Charity Support 

We have had amazing support in the last fortnight 

whilst also having great fun! Over £4000 was raised 

through the Reindeer Run for Overgate Hospice. We 

also raised a lot of money for Forget-Me-Not 

Children’s Hospice through our Christmas Jumper 

Day- we are still counting this up! This week, we had 

fantastic support at our concerts with almost £400 to 

go to our School Fund for the children and £180 from 

our children Carol Singing at Morrison’s yesterday. 

Thank you all for your amazing charity at a time 

when everyone is struggling. #TeamAshGreen 

DON’T FORGET TO GOOGLE THE 
OFFICIAL SANTA TRACKER FOR FUN 
AND GAMES. 
https://www.noradsanta.org/en/ 

https://www.noradsanta.org/en/

